
Huntsville Islamic Center and St. Thomas Youth collaborate on 
educational series and outreach to refugees. 

 
Eager to learn more about one another’s faiths, High School Youth 

from HIC and St. Thomas will begin meeting to discuss the 
foundations of their religion’s beliefs and practices.  The first 

meeting will be held at St. Thomas Episcopal Church on Bailey 
Cove Road, May 11th at 5pm.  If you are interested in learning more 

about this, please contact Deborah Abu-Alrub at daa@ccihsv.com 
or Kathleen Lynch at youth@stthomashuntsville.org.   

 
The groups will also join forces to provide Mary and Joseph packs 

for refugee families in Chattanooga.  Collections have already 
begun.  The packs provide families arriving in this country with 

furnishings in their new homes in America.  The groups plan a visit 
to meet the families and make a meal for them sometime this 

summer.   
 


